



Dear Parents

Some students in our school have severe allergies to peanuts, nuts, and almonds. Any minimal contact with these products and theirs derivatives may cause anaphylactic shock (severe allergic reaction) and unconsciousness. In such a case, the allergy may even cause the student's death. We want to ensure all our children are sage and included in all school activities.

We are required to apply practices that reduce the possibility of exposing the students to these substances that can provoke a severe allergic reaction. Our staff have been informed of the situation and notified of appropriate measures to be taken in the case a student suffers anaphylactic shock.

We ask your co-operation in order to reduce the risk for these students who are allergic to peanuts, nuts, and almonds. We ask that you insist that your child(ren) wash their hands and brush their teeth before leaving for school, because the slightest residue of an allergen may trigger an unfortunate incident to a severely allergic classmate. This is a situation that requires the attention of all. We are requesting your help by asking that you not send any products containing peanuts, nuts, and almonds to school. Fore more information, please follow the link: https://www.foodallergy.org/about-fare/blog/how-to-clean-to-remove-food-allergens

We appreciate your understanding in helping us create a more secure environment for all students.

Sylvain LaRochelle, principal







